
Minutes from District 14 Board Meeting Sept. 9, 2024

Meeting was called to order by Steve Gaynor at 6:00 PM.

April 28 Minutes were delivered verbally, as was the financial report. Personal 
issues with the Secretary/treasurer combined with computer problems to 
prevent written reports.

Tournament reports were delivered regarding 2024 and 2025. 
Questions were raised about holding a 4th Regional in 2025, and where 
that might take place.

New regulations are in place for sectionals and regionals. Units are no longer 
limited in how many sectionals they may hold. 

The Summer NABC will be held at the Minneapolis Convention Center from July 
9 to July 19, 2026. Committees will begin to formed in anticipation. Patti 
Stuhlman has agreed to be Tournament chair.

Grand National team finals will start on May 4 and 5th, and continue if necessary  
May 18 and 19. Masterpoint limits will be adjusted in the future for Flights B 
and C.

North American Pair qualifying will begin on June 1 and continue until August 
31. Conditions of Contest are being submitted for approval now.

Masterpoint limits will be modified to correspond with the new GNT limits, 
with a 4th flight added to reflect those limits. These changes will take 
place during 2025.

Report was delivered on Return to Fold progress. Some Units are doing quite 
well on reenlistment and retention, while other Units seem to be stalled.

The District 14 website will be maintained by Matt Belau as part of the ACBL 
Region 5 website. The link is acblregion5.com . 

Next meeting will accept nominations for District 14 board positions. Meeting 
date will be set at some future date before yearend.

Meeting adjourned.

http://acblregion5.com

